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 As we head into the second semester of school at Arapahoe, we are excited to have full staffing 
 in our Science Department!  Miss Cali Gunderson has started her teaching career after 
 completing her student teaching experience at Minden.  We are excited to have Miss 
 Gunderson on board and to have two full time science teachers!  Please be sure to welcome 
 her Warrior Nation! 

 We had a slight change in our first semester finals schedule but our students and staff did a 
 great job of adjusting.   All grades have been finalized and we will be sending our Grade 
 Reports for our secondary students early next week. 

 Our staff participated in a training inservice on Autism and Executive Functioning.   Jamie Lewis 
 and Mikki Bohling presented our staff with some valuable information that will help our teachers 
 better understand and work better with some of our students who struggle in the classroom. 

 During the next few months we will be looking at the Master schedule and determining which 
 schedule would be beneficial for all students before we get our students registered for the Fall 
 semester. 

 Our students and staff seem to have had a very refreshing Christmas Break and are ready for 
 the upcoming semester. 


